
 
 
 

 

Jeff Hopkins                                                                                             April 17, 2020                                                                                                                      
Critical Facilities Engineering 
Cox Communications | SW Region 
1700 Vegas Drive  
Las Vegas, NV 89106 
 
 
RE: Simplified Construction 
 
 
 
To whom it may concern: 
 
 
 
 
As the engineer for multiple critical facility / data centers at Cox Communications, I was 
introduced to Brett Hales by my local electrical contractor. We needed a good general 
contractor that could perform a wide variety of projects for us. Brett and his team has 
fulfilled that need. 
 
Over the course of a year, it has been a great pleasure working with Brett and his team 
of professionals. Brett is a hardworking, honest and most importantly very reliable 
professional in the industry. Always keeping us informed of project status and delivering 
a quality product every time. His attention to detail is second to none. 
 
I highly recommend Simplified Construction and the services they offer to anyone that 
may have the opportunity to work with them. If I can provide further information, please 
feel free to reach out to me. 
 
 
 
 
Respectfully, 
 
 
 
 
Jeff Hopkins 
Critical Facility Engineer 
Cox Communications 
jeff.hopkins@cox.com 


